
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

How many weeks will this face-to-
face support be for? 

This face-to-face support with your teachers will be 
for one am or a full day in the three weeks 
commencing 29th June 2020. 

How will I know which days I need 
to come into sixth form and where 
I need to go? 

Please see the attached programme for when your 
lesson is scheduled. 

How many lessons will I be in sixth form 
for? 

The programme will show if you are in during just the 
morning or for the full day. 

Will the normal sixth form day timings 
still be in place? 

In order to reduce the risk of infection between large 
numbers of students on site including Year 10, we 
have arranged the following times 

9.00am - Session 1 

10.30am – 15 minute break 

10.45am – Session 2 

12.00pm – 30 minute lunch (on-site) 

12.30pm – Session 3 

1.45pm – 15 minute break 

2.00pm – Session 4 

3.00 pm - Finish 

What equipment/books do I need to 
bring to sixth form? 

You will need to bring the following equipment each 
time you are in sixth form:- 

 Writing material  

 Writing pad and subject folder   

 hand sanitiser 

 a supply of tissues 

 a water bottle 

 

What time do I need to be on the sixth 
form site and where should I go at the 
start of the day? 

You need to be on site at least 5 minutes before the 
start time you’ve been given for your sessions.  You 
do not need to sign in at Student Services.  

Please arrive and leave the Sixth Form Centre via 
Shanklin Drive. You will need your lanyard to swipe in 
and out. 
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Which gate should I come in 
through?  Which gate should I 
leave through at the end of the 
day? 

You should enter and leave through Shanklin Drive.  

What about lunch? Unfortunately the cafe will not be open at break or lunchtime 
so it is important that you bring a packed lunch (if you are in 
for the full day) and snacks for breaktime.  If the weather is 
pleasant, you will be with your class on the front field. If it is 
wet or cold, each class will use their teaching classroom in the 
Sixth Form Centre.  You will not be allowed to leave the site 
for food at break or lunchtime.   

How should I travel to and from 
sixth form? 

Current government advice is to avoid using public transport.  
You can choose to walk to sixth form but please make sure 
that you are observing two metre social distancing from 
friends.  Parents/carer’s could also drop you off by car 
(outside the gates, please) or you could cycle.  

Which toilets should I use? You will be able to use the toilets in the Sixth Form Centre. 

What if I’m ill and unable to 
come into sixth form? 

Your parent/carer should phone the sixth form absence line, 
as normal, and leave a message to say that you are unwell 
and won’t be coming into sixth form. 

What if I’m ill during the sixth 
form day? 

Please let your teacher know if you feel unwell.  They will 
arrange for you to be escorted to a separate room and your 
parents/carer’s will be contacted to collect you. 

Can I wear a face mask if I 
choose to? 

Government advice is that face masks are not recommended 
to be worn in schools.  However, if you wish to wear a face 
mask, we will not prevent you from doing so. 

 
 

In line with government advice, please make sure that you are washing your hands regularly for 20 

seconds.  Please also make sure that you have a supply of tissues so that if you cough or sneeze, you 

can ‘catch it, kill it, bin it’.  


